
State of Alaska 
Division of Public Assistance 

For the Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP), one 
of the changes that must be reported is when the household’s 
total monthly income, before taxes and deductions, is more than 
the monthly income limit for their household size. This monthly 
income limit changes each October. 

SNAP MONTHLY GROSS INCOME LIMIT 
Effective October 1, 2024 through September 30, 2025 

Household Size Monthly Income Limit 
1 $2,038 
2 $2,767 
3 $3,496 
4 $4,225 
5 $4,955 
6 $5,684 
7 $6,413 
8 $7,142 

Additional Member + $730 

You must report this change within 10 days of when you know of 
the change. You may do this by contacting the Division of Public 
Assistance by phone, in person, or in writing. 

 
The change reporting rules are different for the Alaska Temporary 
Assistance, Adult Public Assistance, and all Medicaid programs. 
If you have any questions about what you need to report, please 
contact the Division of Public Assistance at 800-478-7778. 
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